
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
19th September 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Today in Collective Worship, we talked about what a school council 

is and asked children to think about whether they would like to 

apply to be on the school council for this academic year. Class 

teachers have given out forms today and elections will be held next 

week. We do have a few children off poorly today so please ask on 

Monday if they would like a form.  

A big thank you to parents who have returned the Junior Duke form 

already. Please do have a look at the website if you are still deciding 

whether to enroll for this. We would love this to be a whole school 

venture and all adults in school are excited about getting this going. 

Pop in and speak to the office if you are unsure about what’s in the 

booklet that you pay for or for any other information.  

Our Christian Value for this half term in Thankfulness and in class 

yesterday, the children reflected on what they are thankful for. 

These were very moving to read and it is clear that our children are 

very appreciative of not only their family, friends and school but 

also the beautiful world around them. Our work on values is a well-

embedded and well-established element of what we do here at 

Aberford and we are thankful for the way in which our children 

embrace these and try their best to live out each value throughout 

their time in school. 

 
 

 

 
Willow B Alex 

A great start to 
Aberford 

Always trying his best  

Logan  Mia 

Making a great start 
to year 1 

Always putting in 100% 
effort 

Freddie H Amber 

A fantastic few 
weeks working hard 

Participating fully in 
every lesson  

Freddie N Ethan 

Trying extremely had 
in English 

Fantastic work in 
History 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 98.61% 

Class 1 99.38% 

Class 2 99.38% 

Class 3 96.67% 

Class 4 99.07% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Wednesday 24th September  Cauliflower Cards deadline 

Monday 13th – Wed 15th October Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 22nd October  Parents Consultation evening 

Wednesday 22nd October  Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 23rd October  School closes for half term 

Friday 24th October  Inset day – staff training 

Monday 3rd November  School reopens 

Wednesday 5th November Individual photographs 

 

 

 

 
 

C1 Vinnie For displaying our half term’s 
value of Thankfulness 

 

C2 Scarlett 

C3 Lyra 

C4 Katy  

 

Message from the office 

 

Please can all Cauliflower Card orders be placed online and 

artwork returned to school by the 26th September. 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 104 8 

Lotherton 92 4 

Parlington 103 6 

Hazlewood 90 2 

 


